
September 13, 2023 

Oklahoma Water Resources Board 

3800 N. Classen Boulevard 

Oklahoma City, OK 73118 

Attn: Mr. Matt Cogburn 

Re: Martin Marietta Washita Quarry 2023 Q2 Monitoring Report 

Dear Mr. Cogburn: 

Jesse Martindale 

Sr. Environmental Engineer 

SEP 2 9 2023 

Oklahoma Water Resources Board 

Please let this letter serve as the 202 Q2 Monitoring Report for the Washita Quarry in Murray County. This letter is 

designed to fulfill the reporting requirements specified by 82 O.S. 1020.2. 

The MEPS for this facility is 0.0. 

OAC 785:30-15-2 all "pit water" is defined as groundwater trapped or collecting in a producing mine pit that 

emanates from a sensitive basin. 

The direct interception and runoff of stormwater that collects in the Washita mine is relocated to a separate storage 

pond that is located in a different water shed and geologic formation. 

2nd Quarter 2023 Acre-ft Million Gallons 

Direct interception & runoff entering the mine pit 31.2 

Sump evaporation 0.5 

Sump diversion 22.3 

Balance through Q2 2023 40.9 

Total Consumptive Use of Pit Water 0 

Please note that this information is considered preliminary, draft, and subject to change. 

Please call if you have any questions or comments. 

Sincerely, 

Jesse Martindale 

Sr. Environmental Engineer 

North Texas/Oklahoma District 

1503 LBJ Freeway Suite 400, Dallas, Texas 75234 

t. (972) 350-8228 m. (214) 213-6024 e. Robin.Simmons@martinmarietta.com 

www.martinmarietta.com 
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